
Call for Participants: Historical Reenactment 

Event 

Dear Enthusiasts of History, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming historical reenactment event, "The Battle of 1812: A 

Living History Experience." Join us as we bring the past to life from June 10-12, 2024, at 

Historic Fort McHenry, Baltimore. 

We are seeking passionate participants to portray soldiers, civilians, and historical figures from 

the era. No prior experience is necessary; all ages and skill levels are welcome! 

Event Details: 

• Date: June 10-12, 2024 

• Location: Historic Fort McHenry, Baltimore 

• Cost: Free for participants 

• Registration Deadline: April 1, 2024 

To register or for more information, please contact us at info@historicreenactment.org or visit 

our website at www.historicreenactment.org. 

We look forward to seeing you there! Let's make history together! 

Warm regards, 

The Event Committee 
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